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         Memorandum 
 

 

 

January 14, 2025 

 

To:  Steve Giesbrecht, Borough Manager 

 Mayor Jensen and Members of the Petersburg Borough Assembly 

 

From:  Chris Cotta, Public Works Director 

Re:  Pumps and Related Equipment for Pump Station 4 – Bid Award Recommendation 

 

Petersburg’s Borough Assembly recently awarded construction of the Pump Station 4 project to Rock-N-Road 

Construction. A separate bid process was undertaken by the Borough to purchase the pumps and related 

equipment needed for the project. 

 

In response to the Borough’s bid solicitation for pumps and equipment, 1 respondent submitted a timely bid: 

DPX / Alaska Pump and Supply. DPX’s bid is summarized in the attached bid tabulation form. The pumps and 

equipment will qualify for ADEC reimbursement under the terms of the Borough’s ADEC loan for Pump Station 4, 

and the overall project budget is more than adequate to support this purchase. 

 

For the reasons outlined above, Public Works recommends award of the Pumps and Related Equipment bid to 

DPX / Alaska Pump and Supply, of Anchorage, in the amount of $158,208. If you agree with this 

recommendation, please forward it to the Borough Assembly for consideration at their next regular meeting to 

be held on January 21st, 2025. I will be present at the meeting to answer any questions that you or the Assembly 

may have about this proposed award. Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Attachment: Bid Tabulation (1 page) 


